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To:               Montgomery College Students
 
From:           Vicki Duggan
                     Chief Compliance, Risk, and Ethics Officer
 
Subject:       Need to Know Information
 
Date:            September 10, 2018
 
 
There are many laws and regulations in place to protect the integrity of your education and
also to protect you as a member of the College community. Information about these laws
will be sent to your Montgomery College student email address during the semester from
needtoknow@montgomerycollege.edu. The College is required, by law, to provide these
messages intended for your benefit and protection.
 
Please take a few minutes to review the Student Consumer Information web page for
important information such as:
 
·         Cost of Attendance and Student Services
·         Financial Assistance Information
·         Information for Students with Disabilities
·         Health and Safety Information
·         Montgomery College Policies and Procedures for Student Consumers
·         Student Retention Information
·         Contact List of College Offices You May Find Helpful
·         Prevention of Drug and Alcohol Abuse
 
The College is required to share this information with students as a part of the Higher
Education Opportunity Act (HEOA) of 2008.
 
Be sure to check out the information you need to know!
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Office of Compliance, Risk, and Ethics 
 
 
 
To: Montgomery College Students 
 
From: Vicki Duggan 
 Chief Compliance, Risk, and Ethics Officer  
 
Subject: Need to Know Information 
 
Date: September 10, 2018 
 
 
There are many laws and regulations in place to protect the integrity of your education 
and also to protect you as a member of the College community. Information about these 
laws will be sent to your Montgomery College student email address during the semester 
from needtoknow@montgomerycollege.edu. The College is required, by law, to provide 
these messages intended for your benefit and protection. 
 
Please take a few minutes to review the Student Consumer Information web page for 
important information such as: 
 
• Cost of Attendance and Student Services 
• Financial Assistance Information 
• Information for Students with Disabilities  
• Health and Safety Information 
• Montgomery College Policies and Procedures for Student Consumers 
• Student Retention Information 
• Contact List of College Offices You May Find Helpful 
• Prevention of Drug and Alcohol Abuse 
 
The College is required to share this information with students as a part of the Higher 
Education Opportunity Act (HEOA) of 2008. 
 
Be sure to check out the information you need to know! 
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